
 

School Leadership Development 
Dr. Barbara Kimzey, Executive Director, Secondary Schools and Programs 

800 E. City Hall Avenue • Room 1100 • Norfolk, Virginia 23510 
phone: (757) 628-3989  • fax: (757) 628-3987 

 
October 23, 2020 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
Norfolk Public Schools’ annual Specialty Program Showcase Night will be held virtually on 
Thursday, November 5, 2020, at 5:00 p.m. on Channel 47.  The showcase will be recorded 
and also will be available for streaming on the specialty program section of our district website 
under the “For Parents” menu beginning on November 6, 2020. 
 
We invite you and your child(ren) to view this showcase, as we have designed it to share more 
about the rigorous, specialized programs in some of our middle schools. During the showcase, 
we will highlight each specialized program, including the unique course offerings and 
opportunities each program affords our students. 
 
In addition, I have also listed below the dates for each specialty program’s open house, for your 
reference. The open houses offer an additional opportunity to learn about each of our middle  
school specialty programs. We are currently planning for in-person open houses; however, we 
will adjust that plan based upon our school opening status at that time, as determined by our 
school board. Therefore, our in-person open house plan may develop into virtual open houses. 
We will, of course, keep everyone informed through our website of any changes to the open 
house format. Here are the dates and times for each middle school program’s open house: 
 
Open House Dates: 
 

• Academy of International Studies (Academy of International Studies at Rosemont)  
January 11, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. 
 

• International Baccalaureate Middle Years Programme (Academy for Discovery at 
Lakewood) 
January 5, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. 
 

• Medical, Healthcare and Engineering (Blair Middle School)  
January 18, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. 

 
•  STEM Academy (Southside STEM Academy at Campostella) 

 January 6, 2021 at 6:00 p.m.  
 

•  Young Scholars (Academy of International Studies at Rosemont) 
 January 11, 2021 at 5:30 p.m. 
 

We hope you will make plans to join us for our showcase and open houses! 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Barbara R. Kimzey, Ed.D. 
Executive Director, Secondary Schools & Programs 


